WATER | ENERGY LIFE

PUBLIC UTILITIES

CITY OF RIVERSIDE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Monday, June 14, 2021, at 6:30 p.m., or as soon
thereafter as may be heard, the City of Riverside Board of Public Utilities will hold a
virtual public hearing to receive comments on Riverside Public Utilities 2020 Urban Water
Management Plan and 2020 Water Shortage Contingency Plan. The California
Urban Water Management Planning Act requires that each urban water supplier
providing water for municipal purposes shall prepare and adopt ifs urban water
management plan at least once every five years. The draft of the Urban Water
Management Planis available for review on the Riverside Public Utilities
Website at www.riversidepublicutilities.com or by contacting Leo Ferrando at
LFerrando@riversideca.gov or (951) 826-5694, Riverside Public Utilities Water Resources
Division.

The Public Hearing will be held by the Board of Public Utilities on the following date:

DATE: Monday, June 14, 2021
TIME: 6:30 p.m.
LOCATION: Virtual Public Hearing

Live webcast of the virtual public hearing can be viewed at
www.riversideca.gov/meeting. To call in a telephone public comment and fo listen
to the meeting live, call (669) 900-6833 and enter Meeting ID: 926 9699 1265 at
6:30 p.m. on Monday, June 14, 2021. eComments may be submitted until two hours
before the meeting at wwwiuriversideca.gov/meeting or email comments fo
City_Clerk@riversideca.gov. Mail written statements to City Clerk, City Hall, 3200 Main
Street, Riverside, CA 92522. Open caption viewing is available at
www.WatchRiverside.com

Further details are available on the RPU website at RiversidePublicUtilities.com/about-
rpu/board-public-hearings.asp. If you have any questions, please contact Customer
Service at 951-782-0330.

EN ESPANOL: Para recibir una copia de este anuncio en espaiiol, por favor lidmenos al
951-782-0330.
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DONESIA GAUSE, MMC
City Clerk




